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BELONG TOGETHER

FICE OF DIVERSITY, EQUITY, AND INCLUSION

Season Greetings!
Dear EMU community,

“And the angel said to them. Be not afraid; for behold, | bring you news of great joy, which
will come to all the people.” Luke 2:10

As the fall semester comes to an end, a period of holiday celebrations across diverse
faiths and cultures begins. These celebrations are unique and yet, they all share a

common message of hope, peace, love, community, and caring for each other.

Wishing you health, happiness, and peace during this holiday season, and may the next
year bring out the best in all of us.

Jackie N. Font-Guzman, JD, PhD
Executive Director of DEI
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